
 

 
15th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
  
I am writing to update you on the Term Dates for the next academic year and our move to the new 
build.  
 
We are very much looking forward to moving into the new building, which is going to be 
transformational for the education and school experience of your child. As you are aware pupils and 
staff have had to show their HART value of tenacity this year whilst we have adjusted to the demands 
of the old building and we are very keen to move into the new build in September. We are hoping to 
move in before the start of the Autumn term, however due to the inclement weather experienced 
over the winter there will be a slight delay to this.  
 
I will have more information on this in early July and will update you as soon as we have a clear move 
date, and what impact this may have on your child’s return to school in the new year. When we move 
to the new build there will be a staggered start with one year group returning each day so we can 
ensure all pupils have a thorough induction in the routines and fire procedures for the new build. 
 
Term Dates 2023-2024 are as follows:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More information, including dates of staff development days, will be sent when the date is 
confirmed in early July for our move into the new build.  
 
If you have any concerns or need to contact us at this time, please email: infoHHA@midlandat.co.uk 
or call 02476 392237.   
  
Yours sincerely    

        
Lorraine Taylor       
Principal        
 

Autumn 1 Weds 6th Sept 2023 – Fri 27th Oct 2023 

Autumn 2 Mon 6th Nov 2023 – Fri 22nd Dec 2023 

Spring 1 Weds 10th Jan 2024 – Fri 9th Feb 2024 

Spring 2 Mon 19th Feb 2023 – Thurs 21st Mar 2023 

Summer 1 Tues 9th Apr 2024 – Fri 24th May 2024 

Summer 2 Mon 3rd Jun 2024 –  Fri 19th Jul 2024 
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